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SB947 is trying to do something that nobody wants.  Not a single piece of written 

testimony in favor!  This seems to be a very sneaky attempt to circumvent the rights 

of citizens to keep and bear arms.  It is a solution in desparate search of a problem.  

There is zero need for this bill.  Stop wasting time on these worthless bills and get to 

work fixing the real problems facing Oregonians.....the list is long.  Bury SB947!   


